IN CELEBRATION OF

22nd October 1938 - 315t January 2023

Service held at St Elizabeth's Church, Aspull
on 28th February 2023, at 10:30am









Fohn's family would like to express their sincere thanks
to all relatives, friends & neighbours for their kind
expressions of sympathy.

Many thanks to all who cared for Fohn during his
final months and special thanks to

Dr S Cusack, Wendy and the Hospice at Home Team.

Also, thank you to Rev M Perrin & Alan Fones

Funeral Directors for the service.

Any kind donations made in memory of Fohn will be passed onto

Wigan & Leigh Hospice.

After the service, vou are welcome to share memories of Fohn with us at

Hindley Hall Golf Club, Hall Lane, Aspull, WNz2 259.
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